
Dear Friends in Christ,             August 2020 
 
"Behold, the nations are as a drop in the bucket..." (Is 40:15) In times as these, what stability our Almighty God 
provides! 
 
Safe travels, under His wings 
Traveling internationally with children, being swabbed for Covid-19 in the 
crowded Manila airport, and then quarantined in a hotel room for 5 days is just 
the short of our journey here, and our God gently led us the whole way as our 
Good Shepherd. He also used two supporting churches to show us His 
incredible provision for the journey! Praise Him with us! 
 

And now...Hello from Lockdown! 
Although children are forbidden to go outside their homes here in 
metro Manila, our little walkway area shared by many neighbors is a 
blessing. When we arrived to our apartment, our neighbors flocked 
to see how we were, which gave opportunities to sow seeds of the 
Jesus' love and salvation. Many of our neighbors are nurses, 
doctors, and military personnel daily treating or in contact with 
Covid-19 patients. What an opportunity this provides for us, to take 
time to listen to their fears and struggles, and plant seeds of Jesus' 
love and salvation! 

 
Praises 
Safe arrival and God's amazing provision! 
God is sending a good number of students to study in the Bible College this semester from the Philippines and 
other Asian Countries, which is giving us opportunities to have an influence in their lives for the sake of the 
gospel! 
 
Prayer Requests 
Wisdom for Atan, who begins teaching online at the Bible College on August 4.  
Wisdom and creativity in training our little ones in a stringent lockdown situation. 
God’s direction and provision for a larger living space. 
More opportunities for sharing the gospel and discipleship, especially with Sonia, Ruth, Jayson, Michelle, 
Ronna, Pala, Mae, and Ian. 
 
May your heart be steadfast, trusting in the Lord in these uncertain times. May this time be a time of greater 
courage to share the light of Christ to those in darkness! 
 
With grateful hearts to God for you all, 

Atan, Rachel, Hannah, Kara, and Leah Taclob 
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